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WELCOME BACK! 

It has been lovely to have our girls back on campus and ready to learn this week. We know that this will be a productive 

term for all our students; especially our Matrics, as they begin preparations for Trials.  

 

 

Our theme for this term is Generosity, which could not be more appropriate considering recent and current events in 

KwaZulu-Natal. The girls will explore this theme in their journals during Quiet Time each Wednesday morning. 
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SPRINGFIELD CLEAN-UP 

We were so proud to see our girls, Hanna and Olivia Coppola, Kiara and 

Mishka Kassie and Tayla Good, involved in the community clean-up in 

Springfield following the looting and unrest that took place in our province 

recently. Our thoughts remain with all the families who were affected by the 

riots and looting, as we look forward with hope and rebuild what was lost. 

 

We would like to acknowledge all our girls who were involved in community 

clean-ups in their areas and invite you to send photographs to 

tkelland@marisstella.co.za. 

 

MODERN EXAMINATION RESULT 

Isabella Pearsall achieved a Distinction (93%) in her Final Advanced Modern 

Examination. Congratulations, Isabella! 

 

TENNIS ACHIEVEMENTS 

Sophia Solodovnicova Singh participated in an U16 KZN Mini Tournament at the end 

of last term. She placed first in the Singles competition and second in Doubles. 

Sophia has also been selected as a Reserve for the 

U15 KZN Team that will represent our province in 

the TSA Inter Provincial Tournament planned for 6 - 

9 August 2021. Well done, Sophia! 

 

MARIS STELLA SOCIAL MEDIA 

If you have not already joined our Facebook and Instagram communities, follow the 

links below to keep up to date and share our fantastic school highlights with your 

friends and family! 

 

 

 

 

MARIS STELLA BUSINESS DIRECTORY 

Considering the current situation, we are offering you the opportunity to advertise free of charge in our School’s 

Business Directory. Please visit our website, www.marisstella.co.za, to view the directory. Should you wish to advertise 

in the directory, complete the form on the D6 and forward to hayleywylie@mweb.co.za. Let us support each other! 

 

WESTVILLE AND DURBAN NORTH BUS SERVICE 

Beat the morning rush with the Maris Stella bus service, picking up from Westville and Durban North daily! We still 

have limited space available for this year. For more information, please contact kscullard@marisstella.co.za. 

 

 

     

 

 

 
IheartMarisStella 

 
marisstellaschool 

generosity For it is in GIVING that we RECEIVE 
Francis of Assisi 
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